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Sat 18th Nov 9:15am CC Girls v Hitherfield 
at Dulwich Sports Ground 
 

10.30 CC v Julian's at Dulwich 
Sports Ground 

Mon 21st Nov Year 5 Bikeability  

Tues 22nd Nov Lee Slater – Parenting 
Workshop 

23rd Nov Height & Weight Programme 
Reception & Year 6 children 
only 

Fri 25th Nov 9am Class 7 Asssembly 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

AGM 
 

On Monday 28th November at 5.30pm we have 
our Annual General Meeting in the Main School 
Hall.  All parents are also invited to this meeting.  

tackling bullying.  The children have had a special assembly 
and lessons that show how the difference and diversity is a 
cause for celebration and not a reason to target others.  In 
addition, each class has a mood meter where children can 
place themselves according to how they are feeling and 
consider what they need to do to improve their well-being.  
We also have a Safe Space where a child can nominate a 
member of staff to discuss any of their concerns, so please 
encourage your child to do so if you feel they need some 
support. 
 

Do not forget Place2Be clinical experts have endorsed a new 
website–Parenting Smart–which is a free online resource 
featuring practical advice and tried-and-tested tips for 
parents and carers of primary age children.  Click here for 

Parenting Smart website. 
 

Extended Daycare Facilities 
 

If you child attends the After School Care Club, please 
ensure you are at school before 6pm to collect.  If you know 
that you are going to be late, please ring the 07727 658527 
Please do not ring the school office.  

Lee Slater’s Parenting Workshop  
Tuesday 22nd November 

 

We are delighted that Lee will be holding a second 
evening meeting on Tuesday 22nd November 2022 at 
7pm for parents on ‘Parenting Styles’.  Lee is a Corpus 
Christi parent, trained therapist and registered 
member of The British Association of Counsellors and 
Psychotherapists. 
We look forward to seeing you and please RSVP 
to office@corpus-christi.org.uk. Refreshments will be 
provided by the parents’ association. 
 

 

Community Links with 
Corpus Christi Parish 
This week children from 
our Year 4 School Council 
Community Action Team 
delivered donations of 
food for the Parish food 
bank. 

Corpus Christi Parish are collecting donations each 
week which will be distributed to local food banks.  
If you can donate food items and toiletries, a box will 
be available in the Church porch after each Mass on 
Sunday. 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

The school has had a very 
successful anti-bullying week 
starting with odd socks day 
designed to encourage children 
to express themselves and 
celebrate their individuality. 

The children have examined 
how kindness is a central part in 

 

 Nativity Performances 

Wed 7th Dec 9.30am Year 2 Classes 5 & 6  
Nativity Performance 

Thurs 8th Dec 9.30am Year 1 Classes 3 & 4  
Nativity Performance 

Fri 9th Dec 9.30am EYFS, Nursery, Classes 1 & 2 
 Nativity Performance 

2pm EYFS, Nursery Classes 1 & 2 
 Nativity Performance 

 

 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
mailto:office@corpus-christi.org.uk


 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

14 100 

9 99.6 

12 98.9 

5 98.7 

4 98.1 

1 97.8 

6 97.8 

11 97.6 

3 97.4 

7 97.1 

8 96.3 

13 96.2 

2 95.6 

10 94.2 

N 92.5 

Attendance 
Monday 14th November – Friday 

18th November 2022 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 14 on 
their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average 97.2 % 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 11th November 2022 

 
Nursery  Jennifer K 

Class 1 Angelo F 

Class 2 Matilda W 

Class 3  Antonella F 

Class 4  Mia R C 

Class 5 George W 

Class 6 Angelina T-A 

Class 7  River R 

Class 8 Marie-Lynn A 

Class 9 Federico V 

Class 10  Soliyana A 

Class 11  John-Sebastian V M 

Class 12  Mariana B 

Class 13 Lionel R M 

Class 14 Na’ima A 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Association 

 
 

Saturday 3rd December 
 

12 noon – 4pm 
 

In the run up to our Christmas Fair 
we will be regularly holding 

meetings.  Next meeting will be 
Friday 18th November at 08:45am 

 

 
 

We are looking for bakers to make 
cakes and goodies for the cake stall 
at the Christmas Fair. Whole cakes, 
brownies, cookies, cupcakes, mince 
pies etc. all welcome.  If you think 

you can help, please contact 
Pauline (07946 647590) or Karina 

(07858364788). 
 

 
 

Buy your Christmas tree through our 
Christmas Tree scheme and raise funds 

for the Parents Association.  The last 
day for ordering your Christmas Tree is 

Monday 28th November.  You will be 
able to collect your tree from school 
on Friday 9th December, collection 

time to be advised. delivery service is 

available at the cost of £5.00.  We are 
looking for some parent volunteers 
to help with the deliveries.  If you 

can help, Diane Simms- 
07746501945 

dianegilhenry@hotmail.com 
  

Orders can be placed through our 
School Uniform Shop, please click here

 

Raffle Prizes 
 

Each year we have a huge array of 
wonderful raffle prizes for the 

grand draw at the Christmas Fair.  
Year 2 parents are coordinating the 
raffle prizes this year and would like 
help gathering the prizes from local 
shops, restaurants and businesses.  
Please let Victoria, 07971965455 or 
vaehingston@gmail.com or Erika,  

07599041941 or 
erikalorena182023@hotmail.com 
know if you can help in any way! 

 

MORE HELP NEEDED! 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already 
volunteered to help at our Christmas 
Fair. We need more of you! 
 

The Christmas Fair brings in around 
£10k, this is our biggest fundraiser.  This 
year, the PA was able to purchase 
musical instruments, contribute to the 
carol service and the Y6 leavers party 
and provide additional materials for 
each phase group.  Next academic year, 
we aim to raise money to fund more 
items, like the following examples 
suggested by the school, a new stage 
£5-7000, a holy statue for our memorial 
garden, £2000, wet play equipment 
£1500 and football kit £500 for the 
children. 
 

Your support is more vital than ever. 
Every pound raised makes a huge 
difference to each child at Corpus 
Christi and it’s also a great way to meet 
new parents. 
 

So, bake a cake, play Santa, secure a 
raffle prize, help deliver Christmas 

trees, every bit helps. Talk to your 
class reps for more ideas and to 
volunteer. 
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